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LEGAL PUBLIC NOTICE – CMR RFQ 
 
The Margaretta Local School District requests qualifications from interested firms to provide 
Construction Manager at Risk services for its ELPP K-12 Project.  The Project is being 
constructed through the Ohio Facilities Construction Commission’s Expedited Local Partnership 
Program.  Services required include working with District and the Architect for planning & 
design, preconstruction and at risk construction, and close-out of the Project.  Firms must be 
experienced in the CMR delivery method, including scheduling, cost estimating, constructability 
review, GMP and open book pricing, and have experience in public school construction, 
including working with the OFCC; specific criteria and other information are included in the RFQ.  
 
Interested firms may request a copy of the RFQ from Diane Keegan, Treasurer, at 
dkeegan@margarettaschooldistrict.com.  Qualifications submittals must be received by the 
District in accordance with the instructions in the RFQ no later than 2 pm on February 26, 
2021.  Submittals received after this deadline may be considered in the District’s sole discretion.  
 
 


